
Early Years Outside Area 

Over Easter exciting new changes have occurred in the Early Years outside area. Major work has been 

carried out which has included the creation of a large sand pit area, gross motor 

course, a super staging area with seating to be used as an outdoor teaching area 

and matting to enable the use of the outdoors, even after a  spell of wet weath-

er.  

All this has been made possible by a grant from the Big Lottery Fund which Vita, 

from the PTA, helped secure and donations from the PTA and Henry Boots. Spe-

cial thanks also to Louisa from our PTA who advised  and assisted on the design. 

The children are going to love accessing the wonderful new provision and this is 

going to be a wonderful addition to our learning environments.  

Message from Mr Truby 
Welcome back to the Summer Term.  It was wonderful to return to the completed EYFS outdoor area 
(see below) and the children are extremely excited about this development.  I will apologise now for the 
sand that will inevitably end up in your cars and in your homes!   
 
As the weather improves, the children are able to do more of the learning outside, which means that we 
can fully enjoy the beautiful grounds.   
 
Finally, I would like to wish all of our Year 6 children the very best of luck for the SATs next week.  I am 
very confident that they will do extremely well because they have worked incredibly hard.   
 
Have a great weekend! 

Coffee Afternoon 

The next Inclusion Coffee Afternoon will be on 25th May 
2.30pm in school. Agenda to follow shortly. 
 
Please mention agenda to follow. 



Book Corners 

Thank you to our fantastic PTA, and especially Becky and Louisa for designing and putting together each 

classes book corner. As you will see from the photos they look fantastic and the children are thoroughly 

enjoying using them. 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Lord 

We pray for all the refugees. 

We also pray that all the homeless get a home. 

Pray for the people who are not safe around the world 

and make sure every is loved. 

Amen 

Louisa  Y5 

May Procession 

Please note there has been  a change to the 

published date of the May Procession. The 

May Procession will now take place on Thurs-

day 11th May at 2.30pm.  

It would be wonderful if 

every child could bring one 

flower into school on that 

day. We would also be 

grateful for the donation of 

any unwanted vases. 

We look forward to seeing 

as many   parents/carers 

there as possible. 

Golden Broom 

This weeks Golden Broom has been awarded to Y2 

Class. 

Well done! 

5th May 2017 






